Dear Families,

     Welcome to eighth grade.  We hope you had a relaxing and enjoyable summer

     Your child is scheduled for resource room two days out of the four-day cycle.  The purpose of the resource room is as follows:

1. To receive help in regular or learning support classes

2. To organize, binders, agendas, notebooks, and ROP’s

3. To study for upcoming tests and quizzes

4. To use the computer lab for writing assignments

5. To use the library for research projects

     Students are expected to come prepared with all their books, including agendas, each time we meet.
                                                               Thank you!

                                                  8th grade Learning Support Teachers




Melissa Mitnick, Jessica Franklin and Penny Otto

Please sign and return the bottom by the next resource period

Parent signature:_____________________________________________

Student signature_______________________________________
